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RECOMMENDATION

Kumba Dukuray has attended an Intensive Foundation Course in General Nursing from

L$th fanuary 2018 to 12th September 2018.

She has been found to be focus, hardworking, punctual, knowledgeable and well discipline,

and very much interested in nursing. She always make sure that work is done and

accomplished at the right time. She is a promising nurse and can cope in any situation that

she happens to find herself.

In view of the above, I recommend her to any employer who needs her services or any

nursing institution to further her education. I have no iota of doubt that she can perform to

the best of her ability.

Whilst counting on your usual support please accept

consideration and esteem.

the assurances of my highest

Yours Since4grly


